We are pleased to that we can offer After School Care as an extension of the
school program. The After School Program is open from 2:30 PM until 6:00 PM
each day that school is in session.

All families who wish to utilize this service must submit a registration form. Please fill out the
permission slip/registration form and list the names of the persons (including yourself) who may pick-up
your child/children. This form must be submitted before your child is able to participate in the program.
The first day of After School Care is the Monday following the beginning of the school year.

We look forward to working with you to provide a safe, affordable, family friendly program for
St. Martin’s students who need after school care between 2:30-6:00 PM on school days.

Mrs. Lisa Pokora will manage the program under the guidance of Mr. Fightmaster. We will hire
additional care providers as demand for spaces dictate. We welcome your questions and suggestions as
we continue to grow and improve.

Blessings,

Lisa Pokora



